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Paslin


3400 10 Mile Road


Warren, MI 





Dear Mr. Gross:





Thank you for giving me the opportunity to have a hands on look at some careers a mechanical engineer can have. I have seen a wide spectrum since I have seen the many different jobs there are at Paslin especially in the processing and tooling departments.





This experience has been a great opportunity. I feel as though I have learned so much more at Paslin than I could have ever learned in a classroom. I have been able to do real work, not just see examples or watch other people work. I love that I have a new challenge waiting for me to solve every day. This experience has been one of a kind.





Again, I appreciate the opportunity to have this co-op. I would appreciate if you could write one thing you appreciate about me on a sticky note so that I can add it to my portfolio. Thank you for teaching me things that I could never learn in a typical classroom. I am so appreciative that this co-op is so applicable to what I want to do in the future. Thank you for being so kind and welcoming. I would appreciate if you could write one thing you appreciate about me on a sticky note so that I can add it to my portfolio.





Sincerely,








Sara Nevedal


12th Grade




















